
GEORGE EASTMAN HOUSE
çoo East Avenue Rochester 7, N. Y.

May 8, 1952

Mr. Eliot Porter
c/o Dr. Allan Phillips
113 North Olive Road.
Tucson, Arizona

Dear Eliot:

The man for you to write to at Kodak about 
supplying electros of your color plates is 
W. B. Potter. I spoke to him on your be­
half when you first wrote me about the matter, 
and. he said, he thought it could, be arranged.
I suggest that you write directly to him.
I enclose a copy of a letter I have written 
reminding him of our conversation.

All best,

Beaumont Newhall 
Curator

An Educational Memorial to George Eastman to Show 
the Progress in the Art and Science of Photography


